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To: The Members of the Club  22. August 2010 
Dear Friends, 
 
This year´s  Pleikershof picnic was again well attended by over 70 members, their families and 
friends. We had optimal weather conditions, thus enabling the Friemelt-family-team to play out 
all their skills to provide us with an ample picnic buffet. Highlight was the delicious Spanferkel. 
Our thanks go to our board member Norbert Friemelt and his wonderful family-team for their 
perfect performance. We would also like to thank the Hornig family for the repeated opportu-
nity to have this picnic on their marvellous grounds. 

**** 
Now we would like to invite you all to our next event. We 
will meet on the private grounds of the Friemelt family for a  
 

             Garden Party 
 
 on Tuesday, 07. September 2010,  
 
                          19:00h 
 
 at  Sudetenstr.2 in Fürth-Stadeln 
 
Norbert and Ulrike suggested to have our first event after 
the summer-break at their grounds to have a relaxed ambi-
ente for chats and exchange of adventures from this year´s 
summer vacation. The board immediately accepted the invitation enthusiastically and we are 
looking forward to an exciting evening. We will sit in Friemelt´s garden under their patio roofing 
so we will be quite independent of weather conditions. 
 
The event is free for members. Guests are very welcome without extra charge, but a small 
donation for the club would not be rejected. Please make reservations no later than Friday, 
03. September 2010 with the secretary via e-mail, phone or fax (09131-991505).  
 
As there is only limited parking at Sudetenstraße, there is ample parking space at nearby 
Stadeln Festplatz (corner Herboldshoferstr-Bayernstr.). Please walk along Bayernstraße 
(approx. 300 m), 2nd street to the right will be Sudetenstraße and first house at right side is 
No.2.     Please use entrance through the garage - it should be open!  
 
Forthcoming events: 
       21. Nov  2010   Thanksgiving Dinner at the Mercure Hotel 
       10. Dec  2010   Tour to newly reopened City Museum Fürth  
                        **** 
Sincerely 
 

Your  Board of Governors 
 
.  
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